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Picnic at Saputara 

Three hundred students of first year BBA and B.Com concluded their academic year 2011-12 

with a daylong picnic to Saputara on 22
nd
 May 

2012. On way to Saputara the group spent 

some time at Gira waterfalls.  

The weather at Saputara was cool. Everybody 

enjoyed boating, horse and camel riding. 

Many of the students spent their time on 

shopping of bamboo articles, toys, footwear, 

etc. while some went to sunset point 

which was located at the top most height 

of Saputara.  

 

This was the best year ending surprise 

full of beautiful memories for the 

students. 
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